Sibley Memorial Hospital Foundation

## YOUR IMPACT

Philanthropy In Action

June 2024

### **Monthly Update**

# Sibley Joins the Exclusive Ranks of Magnet-accredited Hospitals

We are thrilled to announce that Sibley has been awarded Magnet accreditation by the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC). Held by fewer than 10% of hospitals nationwide, the Magnet Accreditation is a distinctly prestigious honor and distinguishes an organization both regionally and nationally. It means that everyone in the organization, especially Sibley's



nurses, practices the highest levels of clinical and professional excellence.

To our nurses, Magnet accreditation means education and development opportunities through every career stage, leading to greater autonomy at the bedside. To patients, it means the best care delivered by nurses who are supported to reach their ultimate potential. Magnet Accreditation benefits both nurses and patients alike.

We thank our generous donor community for their partnership throughout our arduous journey to Magnet designation and for their steadfast support of Sibley's hard-working nurses who continue to elevate the expert and compassionate care they provide our patients.

Watch: Sibley Foundation and the Magnet Designation Journey (youtube.com)



Photos: Nurses celebrating the Magnet designation and Laura Hendricks, D.N.P., N.E.A.-B.C., R.N.-B.C., C.P.H.Q., Chief Nursing Officer, addressing those gathered to celebrate.

### Farewell to Marti Brown Bailey, SSA Director

More than 125 colleagues, Sibley Senior Association members, and supporters gathered to celebrate Marti Brown Bailey, who is retiring after more than 12 years from her role as director of the Sibley Senior Association (SSA) & Community Health. Dr. Hasan Zia, Sibley Memorial Hospital President, recognized Marti's development of Club Memory



more than 10 years ago, and thanked her for her vision and leadership in growing the program. Marissa McKeever, Chief of Staff and Senior Advisor in the Office of the Dean and CEO at Johns Hopkins Medicine, spoke about her work with Marti to secure funding from the D.C. government for Club Memory. Marti Bailey, in turn, recognized the vast community of colleagues and SSA members who supported her throughout her journey.

The event raised funds for the Sibley Senior Association and Club Memory which will continue under the direction of Sharon Sellers. If you missed the event and wish to make a donation in honor of Marti to support the SSA or Club Memory, please contact Andrea Travis at <a href="mailto:atravis@jhmi.edu">atravis@jhmi.edu</a> or 202-364-7696.



#### New Mom and Baby Necessities Campaign Runs Through June 30!

Did you know that Sibley delivers more babies than any other hospital in Washington? Last year alone, we welcomed more than 3,200 babies!

Did you also know that some new mothers do not have the most basic necessities to help set them and their baby up for success when they leave the hospital? The costs of diapers, wipes, equipment, and formula can present a challenge to some families in our community.

From now until the end of June, join us by making a donation to our "New Mom and Baby Necessities" campaign. With your generous donations, we can ensure that each mother and new baby born at Sibley has everything they need to start life healthy and supported.

Click the **video below** to learn more from members of Sibley's Maternal Health Access team! Thank you for your support!



Fund the New Mom and Baby Necessities Campaign TODAY by clicking here!

### Sibley 2024 Legacy Society Luncheon

On a beautiful June day, members of the Sibley Legacy Society, Sibley Foundation Board of Trustees, and guests gathered at the Chevy Chase Club for the annual Sibley Legacy Society Luncheon. The program featured remarks by Dr. Hasan Zia, Sibley Memorial Hospital President; Dr. Martin Paul, Geriatric Surgery Medical Director; Suzanne



Dutton, DNP, Coordinator of the Nurses Improving Care for Hospital Elders (NICHE) program and Patty Haresign, a former Sibley nurse educator and Sibley Legacy Society member. (Patty Haresign, Dr. Paul, and Suzanne Dutton picture L-R)

Guests enjoyed a seated lunch while Dr. Paul and Suzanne presented on the PRIME (Presurgical Rehabilitative and Integrative Medicine for Elders) geriatric surgery program, which is focused on improving surgical care and outcomes after surgery for Sibley's geriatric patients. They also discussed Sibley's new geriatric resource nurses in the Emergency Department.

To learn more about these programs or becoming a member of the Sibley Legacy Society by making an estate gift, please contact Liza Boyd at <u>LizaBoyd@jhmi.edu</u> or 202-660-6539.

Young Professionals Board Soiree: Save the Date, Get involved!



The annual Sibley Soirée hosted by the Young Professionals Board is Thursday, October 24th at the National Portrait Gallery.

The event will support expanded access to care within the Kimmel Cancer Center.

Sponsorships are available, and event tickets will be on sale in September.

**Event** 

website: https://www.eventcreate.com/e/2024-sibley-soiree

National Portrait Gallery 8th St. N.W. and F St., N.W. Washington, D.C. 20001 Thursday, October 24 from 7:00p.m.-10:00p.m.

To support Sibley's Maternal Health Access programs, contact Annie Williams at awill326@jhmi.edu.

#### **Happy PRIDE Month**

Sibley staff joined PRIDE month celebrations at the Capital Pride Festival on June 9 in the Johns Hopkins Medicine Pride information booth.

Thank you to our Sibley LGBTQ+ fund contributors who help Sibley's team raise awareness and provide support for programming and education for Sibley staff. To learn more about supporting the LGBTQ+, please contact Andrea Travis at <a href="mailto:atravis@jhmi.edu">atravis@jhmi.edu</a>



### **Your Sibley Community: Events**

#### Yoga for Cancer Survivors, Wednesdays, 10 a.m., Free

For Zoom link and other information please contact Pam Goetz, Oncology Survivorship Program Manager, at pgoetz4@jhmi.edu.

## Support Group for Women with Bladder or Urothelial Cancer, 1st Thursday Monthly, 12 p.m., Free

Led by the Johns Hopkins Sidney Kimmel Cancer Center at Sibley Memorial Hospital's Center for Patient and Family Services' program manager and genitourinary oncology social worker, this group is meant to help patients gain support and friendship by meeting others going through similar experiences. Space is limited; for Zoom link, please RSVP to Samantha Rockler, M.S.W. at <a href="mailto:srockle1@jhmi.edu">srockle1@jhmi.edu</a>.

Today!



5255 Loughboro Rd NW, Washington, DC 20016 (202) 537-4257

Sibleyfoundation.org

Connect with us







Sibley Memorial Hospital Foundation | 5255 Loughboro Road, NW | Washington, DC 20016 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!